
Grade 8 Camp Wabanaki Field Trip 
June 19-23, 2017 

 

 
 

Notice to Students and Parents: 
 

Planning for our annual year-end visit to Camp Wabanaki is well underway, and as always, the trip 
should prove to be a wonderful and memorable experience for Margaret Avenue’s Grade 8 
students!  
 
Attendance at this event is considered to be a privilege. Students must earn the privilege of 
attending Camp Wabanaki by demonstrating appropriate behaviour and respect for peers and staff 
throughout the school year. 
 
Given the distant location, time away from home, and nature of activities associated with this trip 
(e.g., swimming, canoeing, archery, mountain-biking), students planning to attend must prove they 
are responsible and trustworthy. Students who have shown that they are defiant or cannot follow 
instructions pose a safety threat to themselves and others. School suspensions, non-compliance to 
rules, self-harming, and refusal to complete schoolwork are also behaviours that may prohibit a 
student from attending camp.   
 
In consideration of the safety and well-being of all students participating in this activity and staff 
that will be supervising, the administration of Margaret Avenue School (in conjunction with input 
from the teaching staff) will make the final decision as to which students are eligible to attend this 
event.  Alternative programs or day trips will be offered for those students who do not attend the 
Camp Wabanaki Field Trip.   
 
I have read and understand the information above. 
 
 

Student Signature:__________________________  Form ____ Date:___________ 
 
 
Parent Signature:_____________________________  Date:__________________ 
 

Please return this form by February 1, 2017. 


